
Announcements  

 

Chancel Choir will rehearse this morning. 
 
Our annual One Great Hour of Sharing offering continues and runs until Easter 
Sunday, March 31. Envelopes will be in the pews for this or just use a white envelope 
and mark it One Great Hour of Sharing.  If you are unsure what this offering is, please 
check the article in the February Newsletter. 
 
Giving Statements are available in the Board Room. Please call the church office if you 
would like to have yours mailed to you. 
 
The February Trustee Special Offering will go towards 
a new HVAC unit for the hallway near the elevator and 
the Choir Room. It was repaired and the Trustees were then told that it was worn out and 
needed to be replaced. The cost will be around $10,000. 
Tell a Trustee if you see something that needs our attention.  

Thank you all for your support!                  Trustee President 
 
The Lenten Study begins this evening in the Fellowship Hall with soup and bread at 
5:30 p.m. followed by our reflection on “The ‘I Am’ Statements of Jesus. Tonight’s focus 
will be “I Am the Bread of Life.” We plan to Zoom the meeting for those who cannot 
attend. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86407116891?pwd=VlRTejhzaWlOeFAxd1dWZ2tLRUp

TUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 864 0711 6891 

Passcode: 960652 

 
 
 


